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QUESTION:

How much additional motor vehicle tax will there be due to the increase of the revenue unit?
ANSWER:

In 2024-25, receipts in respect of motor vehicle taxes are expected to total $97 million. The
‘motor vehicle taxes’ category reported in the Budget comprises stamp duty on motor
vehicles, motor vehicle registration fees, and the passenger service levy. Of these
subcategories, only motor vehicle registration fees for light vehicles are affected by changes
in the value of a revenue unit.

From 1 July 2024, the value of a revenue unit changed from $1.35 to $1.41. This is a 4.4%
increase which is estimated to generate an additional $1.8 million in motor vehicle taxes
receipts in 2024-25.



